
Zion Pastor:  Lois Bukar
Mennonite 306-315-3237
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Website: www.zionmennonite.ca
Office hours Tuesdays to Fridays                       9:00 am to 12:00 noon
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Pianist – Marion D. Worship Leader – Lois Bukar
Song Leader – Ken D.

Prelude
Gathering Song HWB #20 Come and see
Welcome
Call to Worship  SS #204
Prayer
Praise Songs HWB #100 Praise him, praise him

HWB #90 For the fruit of all creation
Offering Blessing
Opportunities and Sharing
Prayer
Song HWB #132 Holy Spirit, Storm of love
Scripture Readings Ephesians 3:17-19 Brian R.

Colossians 1:21-23
Sermon The spiritual discipline of being grounded Larry E.
Response Song HWB #407 We are people of God’s peace
Benediction
Sending Song HWB #422 May God grant you a blessing
Postlude

MCC is planning an immediate shipment of emergency supplies
to Ukraine. There is an increased demand for supplies to send to
Ukraine and other countries around the world. Our inventory of
material resources is getting low. We need donations of
comforters, soap and towels as well as dignity, hygiene, infant
care, relief, school and sewing kits. We encourage you, your
church, or your community group to donate towards replenishing
essential supplies. Your donation will be a comfort to individuals
and families facing crisis and share God’s love in a very tangible
way.

Today June 26 Larry Epp will be speaking
followed by a potluck lunch

1 pm Executive meeting

Next Sunday Service Coordinators are
Matt & Elaine Derksen

Coffee time begins at 9:45 am.

Pray for:
● our shut-ins and those with ongoing health concerns

and their caregivers
● those grieving the loss of loved ones
● those recovering, those still struggling, and those

facing new challenges
● our Leadership Team / Executive
● Camp Elim, directors Zach & Katelyn Green

preparing for summer camps
● Swift Current area:  Christian Fellowship Church of

Rhineland
● Mennonite Church Sask:  Fields of Hope /

Hoffnungsfelder Mennonite Church in Glenbush,
no pastor

● Ukraine / Russia
● all those impacted by the earthquake in Afghanistan

Condolences to Mary Zacharias and her sister Margaret Dyck
on the passing of Harry Zacharias.  The funeral was held here
on Thursday.

There is still room for you to sign up on yellow sheet to help
with summer worship services.

Sunday morning “coffee time” for July and August
Coffee and Cookies will be available in the foyer at 9:45 am
and after the worship service. Sign up on the sheet on the
bulletin board to prepare, serve and clean up.
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